
Town of Freeman 
 
The regular meeting of October 26, 2020 was called to order at 7:00 pm by John Leirmo. 

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson. 

Peggy certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., Website, NEIA Paper and the Town Shop.  

Dave made a motion to approve the agenda.  Al seconded.  All yes. 

Patrolmen hours were reviewed, Al made a motion to approve, David seconded. All yes. 

Peggy presented the minutes from the 9/26/2020 regular meeting.  Approved as read. 

Sacha Powell absent. No activity in tax account. 

The October bills were reviewed.  Al made a motion to approve, Dave seconded.  All yes. 

Old Business: 

 FEMA:  Peggy stated she spoke with Darin Learn from Wisconsin Emergency Management and verified all the 
documentation for the 2016 FEMA project has been submitted, the project is still under review.  Peggy is 
working on the documentation for the 2018 FEMA project. 

 Road Repair:  Nothing to report. 
 TRIP Project #15927: Old Hyw 35, Peggy submitted the documentation to the County, the project will need to be 

approved by an engineer.  The county will send out an engineer at a cost of $200.00 

New Business: 

 Jim Hackett from Crawford County requested the Township gift to the County the unused portion of the grant 
the Township received in the amount of $11,640.00 for the Routes to Recovery program.  The township will look 
into possibly gifting to the Gays Mills Fire Department.  John made a motion, Al seconded to gift to the County 
the unused portion of the grant. All yes.  

 John made a motion and Dave seconded to Don Lathrop as an election worker. 
 Preliminary budget figures were reviewed.  
 Planning and Zoning Committee:  Nothing to report. 
 Building permits: Andrew and Rebecca Andrews and Greg Norsby submitted building permits.  Dave made a 

motion to approve both requests, John seconded.  All yes.   

Public Discussion: 

 Bev Swiggum submitted a letter to the board with concerns about the Fugitive Dust emissions on Mule Hollow 
Road.  

 Edie Ehert requested to be put on the November agenda with concerns about the hog confinement units in 
Crawford County. 

Next meeting will be November 30th at 7:00 pm. 

Motion made by John at 8:22 P.M. to adjourn, Dave seconded.   

Peggy Thompson, Clerk 


